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MITS-NCC conducted a program “Significance of Team Work & Tree Plantation” at Z.P.High School, 

Kurabalakota on September 1, 2018. In the beginning, Mr. Venkataramana Reddy - School Headmaster, 

enlightened the JD & JW Cadets towards the importance of team work and the need for the team work. Next, 

Lt. N. Naveen Kumar, MITS Associate NCC Officer, gave direction (with success story and team work game 

playing) and tips to students on how to achieve goals in their future.  

The students participated in team work games with enthusiasm and they also showed their interest to 

learn about new things from MITS-NCC cadets. MITS-NCC cadets helped them to solve the problems with 

realistic analysis in technical aspects. Students of Z.P.High School  were inspired by MITS- NCC cadets at the 

time of playing team work games.  After completion of the program. MITS-NCC and Z. P. High School NCC 

Cadets conducted ‘tree plantation’ at Z. P. High School premises.  
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